Reply to Common Council File No. 031688

From DOA-Budget and Management Division

January 25, 2005
Ref: 05020

Common Council File No. 031688 is a communication from the Department of Employee
Relations relative to classification studies approved at the January 20, 2005 Fire and Police
Commission meeting. The three new positions classified include a Data Base Specialist, an
Inventory Control Assistant III, and a Network Coordinator Associate.

The position salaries were anticipated in the budget.

RECOMMENDATION: WE DEFER TO THE
RECOMMENDATION PROVIDED BY DER.
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Budget & Management Analyst- Lead
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